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Corrigendum   -  Public Notice dt 25.09.2020 
 
With reference to Public Notice inviting applications for empanelment of Stock Auditors published on 
25.09.2020, Bank has revised the eligibility, application form & undertaking. Accordingly the corrigendum 
regarding eligibility is being issued to include Cost Accountants / Cost Accountant firms also. Applicants 
who have already submitted their applications need not resubmit the same. The empanelment will be 
based on merits and the bank reserves the right to reject any application without assigning any reason. 
Interested firms / individuals may submit their application, latest within 30 days from the date of 
publication of this advertisement. For further details, please visit our website www.pnbindia.in under 
“Public Notice.”  
 
                                                                               Chief General Manager 
                                                                               Credit Review & Monitoring Division, Head Office 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


